
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 2:53 PM 
'Debby Osborne' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10648-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Debby Osborne, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lisa Smith On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 4:51 PM 
To: 'Debby Osborne' <odebby1234@gmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Debby Osborne, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
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Lisa Smith  
 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 
 

From: odebby1234=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <odebby1234=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Debby Osborne 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 9:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
 

Dear Commissioner 
 
Bills should be lowered not increased. We have a lot of people in this state on fixed incomes. 
Florida has seen a 20% increase one of the largest increases. The big issue st hand is Florida 
continues to be the only utility without carbon emissions reduction goals. Why is that. Why 
should you be allowed not to go on record with clean energy goals and keep rates lower. 
NextEra FPL parent company invests in clean energy around the country. Look at what 
currently is happening with global warming do you not care about future generations and 
doing the right thing. You should. Trust big buisness to do the right thing NOT should be the 
motto. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Debby Osborne 
4759 MEADOWVIEW CIR 
Sarasota FL, 34233-1972  

 

 




